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We are excited to announce that our office space has been expanded 
to include 4,306 square feet of new space. The new space will be 
dedicated to workforce development to include: Partners for Education 
and Business (PEB), our apprenticeship team, and the CNY School 
Boards Association (CNYSBA).

The new space includes a large conference room that can be used for 
meetings and training events--by both MACNY and our members; a large 
kitchen/eating area with plenty of tables for our staff and members; 
and an open seating area surrounded by natural light for casual events 
and for members to connect with members.

So you may be wondering, what does this mean for MACNY Members? This means that we now have additional 
space to hold events and additional space for our members to come and meet with our staff or other members. 
We thoroughly encourage all our members to come check out the new space--we know you’ll love it.

For a full tour, join us at our annual Post-Holiday Party on January 18 from 4:30 - 7 PM where we will be showing 
off the space. To register for this event, visit www.macny.org/events or contact Julianne at jpease@macny.org.

As a reminder, all of our common space, both in the new and existing spaces, is available for MACNY members 
to reserve for private meetings. To reserve space, call our office at 315-474-4201.

MACNY Expands Widewaters Office 
Come check out our new space!


